College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM
To: Mike Martindale, Superintendent l"“/
From: Molley Perry, Chief Administrative OfficerA‘()o/-Q
Date: May 14, 2020 b
Subject: New Administrative Contracts
Agenda Item: I-1
BACKGROUND

Following a careful interview and selection process, the following individuals are recommended by the
Superintendent of schools for administrative contracts:

Amy Drozd - Chief Financial Officer

A 26-year career in public educational finance, Drozd most recently served as the Assistant
Superintendent of Business Services for Bryan ISD from 1992 until her retirement in 2018. As a
licensed Certified Public Accountant, Drozd also has experience in private industry accounting
and has served as a consultant to districts across the state.

Kevin Ross - Director of Career and Technical Education

Since 2015, Ross has been the Assistant Director of Career and Technical Education for Bryan
ISD. He was instrumental in the development of the Bryan ISD Career and Technology Education
Center and in fostering the partnerships associated with it. Before his administrative role, Ross
taught CTE courses in Bryan and Pasadena ISDs.

Cheri Hendrick - Director of Assessment and Accountability

Hendrick has overseen Assessment and Accountability support services for the Region 20
Educational Service Center in San Antonio since 2010. She currently serves on the statewide
advisory group that guides development of the state academic accountability system. Hendrick
also brings experience as a teacher and campus testing coordinator.

Each of these individuals have been carefully selected through the interview process and possess the

necessa

ry qualifications and experience to successfully fulfill the duties of these important roles.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the College Station Independent School District Board of Trustees approve the
recommendation from the Superintendent of Schools to issue new administrative contracts to Amy
Drozd, Kevin Ross, and Cheri Hendrick.
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